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analysis is consistent with the criteria in NUREG-106], Volume 3, and,
therefore, the analysis complies with GDC-4. Thus, the probability of
large pipe breaks occurring in the pressurizer surge line is sufficiently
low such that dynamic effects associated with postulated pipe breaks need
not be a design basis.

The staff conclusion is conditioned on the licensee's commitment to
remove the shims or modify the gaps of the whip restraints to allow the
surge line to satisfy NRC Bulletin 88-11. Only at that time can the
licensee take credit for leak-before-break on the surge line.
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